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Procurement of PPE

For any site who is already in process of procuring Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) please be aware of purchasing equipment that is not up to standard. Ensure you are purchasing from a trusted supplier and that the items you are sourcing conform to current standards. You will need to request the testing and conformity certification for some products, see below.

 Please be aware there has also been a trend to price hike over the past few weeks. 

Gloves – where possible should be nitrile powder free as latex can cause allergies,

Aprons should be plastic fluid resistant.

Masks should be Type IIR fluid resistant and conform to BS EN 14683:2019

Eye protection should conform to BS EN 166:2002

Emergency packs will be available from the LA PPE HUB if there are any delays in your products arriving.
If you need any further information please contact the H & S Team.
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